
Welcome to the actuarial profession!

BPP Actuarial Education is offering a free webinar to help new actuarial students get
orientated.  It will cover:

 an outline of the examination system
 choosing which subjects to take in a sitting
 adjusting from university study to studying around a full-time job
 choosing appropriate study and revision materials
 how to make the most of the study materials and other resources.

There will also be time to answer any questions you may have.

The webinar is scheduled for 1pm on Friday 10 October 2025 and should last around
an hour.  There is no need to pre-register but places are limited to the first 100
participants.

Preparation

In order to take part you will need a PC or laptop with speakers or headphones, a
broadband internet connection and an internet browser.

You should test your setup to check that you have the relevant software installed and
connection/speed requirements (you may be asked to update an Adobe plug-in for
your browser):

https://my.adobeconnect.com/common/help/en/support/meeting_test.htm

You should set your screen resolution to 1024 by 768 or better (lower resolutions can
cause some writing to become grainy).  It is possible to view the webinar using an iPad
and an App (that can be downloaded from the App Store).  However, at present we
recommend that you use a PC or laptop instead, because connecting this way offers
you more functionality during the webinar than using the App.

To join the webinar

Please click on the following link a few minutes before the start time:

https://bpp.adobeconnect.com/actuarialintro/

To log in, you need to select 'Enter as a Guest' and then type your full name in the box
and click on 'Enter Room'.   The meeting will be recorded and put on the BPP Actuarial
Education website, so don’t worry if you are unable to attend or if you lose internet
connection during the webinar.

We hope you find the webinar useful, and if you have any queries, either before or
after the webinar, please get in touch by emailing us at ActEd@bpp.com.


